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February 18, 2000

George Libbey
Associate Dean for Public Services
University of Detroit Mercy

Dear George:

Thank you so much for your participation on the DALNET Steering Committee.
Your willingness to step in and represent the University of Detroit Mercy following Mary
Ann Sheble’s move was greatly appreciated. It gave the Steering Commitiee some much-
needed continuity from DALNET’s first member site to convert to Horizon.

Beyond your participation as a representative of UDM, I appreciate your
contributions to big picture issues and the insights and experience you brought to this
committee. You have been an asset to the Steering Committee and will be missed.

I look forward to future opportunities to work with you.

Sinﬁlyt/o \\‘\ K (V[/A,_,

Scott P. Muir
Chair, DALNET Steering Committee

Cc: Margaret Auer



